
Audit Committee – 25 February 2013 
 
External Auditor’s Letter - Audit Committee Assurance  
 
1. Summary of report 
 
1.1 This report contains the External Auditor’s letter to Audit Committee requesting 

information on how the Audit Committee gains assurance over management processes 
and arrangements in respect of the Financial Statements for the year ending 31 March 
2013. 

  
2. Recommendations 
 

Audit Committee is requested to consider the attached letter and the draft response (to 
be circulated), revise the draft as required and agree the final response to Grant 
Thornton for submission by 1 March 2013. 
 

 
  

 James Walsh, Chief Finance Officer 
15 February 2013                                       

 

3. Governance 
 

Each year the council’s External Auditors, under International Accounting Standards, 
are required to refresh their understanding of how the Audit Committee seeks 
assurance in respect of management processes and arrangements. This year, the 
auditors have written to the Chair of the Committee requesting a written response by 1 
March 2013. The Auditors letter is attached and a response is being drafted. This will be 
circulated for discussion, revision and sign off at the meeting.  

  
4. Resource and legal considerations 
 

None directly relating to this report.   
  

5. Performance and risk management issues 
 

Performance and risk management is embedded in the council’s processes. 
 
6. Equality implications 
 

None directly associated with this report. 
 
7. Consultation 
 

The draft letter has been drafted by in discussion with officers.   
 
8. Background papers – Letter from Grant Thornton and Various working papers. 
 
Author: Vicky Buckley – Head of Finance,  01922.652470, buckleyv@walsall.gov.uk 






